
 

Visitors to Slough Centre Nursery 

Our visitor procedures have been updated to reflect latest guidance on 
reducing the spread of Covid-19.  Taking this into account, we are limiting 
access to the site to pre-planned and agreed, essential visitors only. 
   
 

 
You will not be permitted to visit if: 

 You or any member of your household or support bubble have tested positive for COVID-19 within the 

last 14 days. 

 You or any member of your household or support bubble are showing any COVID19 symptoms as per 

the current Department for Health guidance or if you are currently waiting for a test or test results for 

COVID-19. 

 You have been contacted by an NHS contact tracer and advised to self-isolate. 

 You have entered the UK from any country not listed as safe on the transit corridor list and are required 

to follow the current quarantine rules.  

 
 

Procedure on Arrival 

 Bring only essential equipment needed for your visit with you and ensure anything that will be 
shared with other people is sanitised prior to use (e.g. toys to be used for interventions/therapy 
with children). 

 When you arrive please follow the arrows and if there is a queue please wait where 
demarcated. 

 Sanitise your hands before entering the building at the hygiene table.  Additional sanitiser and 
hand washing facilities are available throughout the building. 

 Report to the office at the front of the school standing behind the line in front of the screen.  
You will be asked to sign in, wear a visitor sticker and to read our safeguarding notice. 

 We ask you to adhere to social distancing wherever possible while on site.  Visitors are required 
to bring face coverings with them and will be expected to use them where social distancing is 
difficult or cannot be maintained. 

 If you are wearing your own disposable PPE we ask that you use a new pair of gloves on 
entering the building and dispose of your old ones in our lidded bin.  We can supply you with 
gloves if necessary. 

 If you cough or sneeze please do so into a tissue (these are available throughout the nursery) 
and dispose of it in one of the bins before washing or sanitising your hands. 

 If you use any school facilities (photocopiers etc) wash or sanitise your hands before and after 
use.  In addition, there is disinfectant spray for sanitising the WC before and after use. 

 When visiting we ask that your interactions with pupils and staff are kept to a minimum to 
reduce the risk of infection. 

 We ask that you only use the room/s that you have arranged to have access to. 
 

 

 

 

Thank-you for your understanding and co-operation 


